
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bethel Reformed Church 
 

July 28, 2024 

Sunday Morning Worship 

9:30 a.m. – Sheldon High School Auditorium 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Before the morning worship service, one of Bethel’s elders will be available in the 
teacher’s lounge to receive and pray over any special requests. Feel free to stop in. 

 
Today’s Praise Team 

Vocals: Gina Duncan, Dave Van Kley 
Piano: Lisa Drost | Key Bass: Leisl Lidiak 

Guitar: Patrick Charbonneau | Drums: Brittany Verdoorn 
 
 

 
 

Welcome to Bethel Mobile! 
 
On behalf of our great church family, I want to express how glad we  
are that you are here today.  I trust you will experience the Inspiring  
Worship and Loving Relationships that make Bethel such a special  
place no matter where we meet.  I pray that your joy in our awesome  
God will be deepened as we praise Him and look into His word  
together. I also pray that the love of Jesus will fill and refresh your  
spirit so you can show and share His love wherever you are this week. 
 
Blessings! 
Pastor Dave Van Kley 

 
 

 

Staff & Contact Information    
 
Pastor Dave Van Kley – Lead Pastor              
                 pastordave@nethtc.net              
                 
Jody Van Kley – Dir. of Worship & Wed. Night Kids         
                           worship@nethtc.net            
 
Jodi Siebrecht – Family Ministries Coordinator       
                djsiebrecht@gmail.com 
 
Anna De Wild – Office Administrator 
          bethel@nethtc.net 
 
Tiffany Zeilenga – Custodian 
   tiffer2shoes@hotmail.com 
 
   
                

Bethel Reformed Church 
PO Box 403 
934 3rd Ave. Ste. 300 

Sheldon, IA 51201 
712-324-2467 
www.bethelsheldon.org 

Worship 

   
  @bethelsheldon 

 
www.facebook.com/bethelchurchsheldon 

Welcome & Announcements 
 

“Lead On Good Shepherd/Tis So Sweet to 
Trust in Jesus” 

 

“Always” 
 

Prayer 
 

“He Will Hold Me Fast” 

Message: “Storm Survival” – Harold Willemstyn 
 

Scripture: Mark 4:35-41 
 

“It Is Well” 
 

Benediction 
 

Response: “Lead On Good Shepherd” – chorus only 

Today, Bethel welcomes Harold Willemstyn to the pulpit 
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July 30 
Austin Huitink 

 
July 31 

Jim Lammers 
 

August 1 
Dave De Kruif 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

    
 
 
 
  

Elders 
Randy Bruns (712-541-2025) 

Camille De Zeeuw (712-541-0078) 
Bill Langfitt (712-540-8460) 
Jackie Riepma (348-4080) 
Andrea Theis (348-0310) 
Scott Zeilenga (324-1881) 

 

Deacons 
Darren Huitink (712-441-3378) 

Ken Kooiman (344-1496) 
Josh Kraayenbrink (612-293-7063) 

Tom Lidiak (344-2091) 
Pete Roos (348-3250) 
Brian Tutje (348-3476) 

 
 
 

 
Last Week’s Offering, 7/21: $5,192 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Leadership 

Greeter Schedule 
 
July 28: Glenn & Paula Van Der Vliet 
            Heidi Starkenburg 
 

August 4: Daryl & Sharron Roos 
*Consistory Member* 

 

If you would like to be a Bethel greeter, 
please contact a Connections Team member: 

Ron & Jackie Riepma, Heidi Starkenburg, Jenn 
Roos, Andy & Anna De Wild, Hollie McKenna 

Sunday, July 28 
9:30a.m. – Sunday Worship (HS Auditorium)  

    Guest Pastor: Harold Willemstyn 
 

Thursday, August 1 
6:00 p.m. – Love INC Loving Help Night 
7:00 p.m. – Worship Team Meeting 
 

Sunday, August 4 
9:30a.m. – Sunday Worship (HS Auditorium)  

    Guest Pastor: Kristin Brouwer 
 
 

Calendar 

Birthdays & Anniversaries 

Offering Record 

As our new ministry facility 

nears completion, we invite 

you all to be thinking about a 

scripture passage that is 

especially meaningful to you 

personally or your family. In 

the coming weeks, you will 

have the opportunity to 

write that verse or verses on 

the floor of our new worship 

center. We will keep you 

informed of when this event 

will take place – be ready! 

 

Consistory Corner 
Thank you for your continued financial support of 
Bethel Church. Every year, attendance and giving 
in the summer months fluctuates as we take 
vacations and attend to other commitments. In 
order to keep all of Bethel’s financial 
commitments, the general fund currently has an 
operating note of $20,000 to help bridge those 
fluctuations. We ask for your continued giving, 
prayers, and encourage members to plan out their 
weekly giving in advance through pre-planned 
dated checks or automatic weekly giving through 
Tithely so we can continue to fund the Ministry 
Funding Plan we have committed to. 
 
Thank you, 
Bethel Deacons 

If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Dave Van 
Kley, (708-769-1201), any consistory elder, or the church 
office (324-2467).   
 

Please keep the following members of Bethel in your 
prayers: Evelyn Koele (battling fibromyalgia pain). If 
your name is on this list, and you would like it to be 
removed, please contact the office. 
 

Bethel members who are unable to attend worship with us 
each week: Jean Miller, (Fieldcrest) and Clarice 
Kreykes (Sanford Senior Care) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayer 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


